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On behalf of the board and the membership of


Gulf Coast Archives and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.,


I would like to take this opportunity to


thank you and your staff for helping make


our fundraiser LIVE 2000 at Decades


a tremendous success.





Thank you again!
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